ELLPORT BOROUGH

313 BURNS AVENUE
ELLWOOD CITY, PA 16117
TELEPHONE - 724-752-1422
FAX - 724.-752-8430

July 29, 2024
10:00 A.M.

An informational meeting of Ellport Borough Council was held on the above
date in Council Chambers, Ellport Borough Building. Present were Council

President William Boy, Council members Tammy Mazzant and Matthew
Gebhardt, Solicitor Thomas Minett, Secretary/Treasurer Marguerite Christy,
Borough emp!oyee Joseph MacDonald and visitors Tim Takacs and Kenneth
Gebhardt. Council member Jacqueline Bowman was absent due to work and Jeff
Borroni did not reply after being notified of meeting.

Gebhardt presented information concerning the First Street storm sewer

project including the possibility of self- installation by the Borough. He is to
contact R.A.R. Engineering for options.

Marguerite Christy

Borough Secretary



